UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON Department of ROMANCE LANGUAGES AND LITERATURE SEATTLE 5

December 30, 1960

Professor José Ferrater Mora Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

I have been enjoying reading your Philosophy Today, and also enjoyed beginning Man at the Crossroads, which I routed to several colleagues when I had the hope that we might be able to consider inviting you here for this summer, and shall resume reading when I can get it back!

Meanwhile I am enclosing for you a trial draft of a paper on which I would welcome criticism before I have it published in some form. I prepared it to serve as the basis for discussion in the Hispanic Area Study Conference, at the Philadelphia Modern Language Association meetings this week. This accounts for its rather special form, but as you can see, I share the general concern which you have so well expressed, for a process of synthesis to counterbalance the tendency of specialization to "salir por las ramas."

Cordially yours,

Howard Lee Nostrand Executive Officer

gdb

17-5-61-